

For Immediate Release
Pike County 7-0-8 Board notice of funding availability
Pike County — The Pike County 7-0-8 Board is seeking proposals from those offering mental health, intellectual/developmental disability, and substance abuse disorder services for Pike County residents to obtain grants from 7-0-8 funds. 
Applicants for funding may be an individual, public, or private entity providing mental health, intellectual/developmental disability, and substance abuse disorder services for residents of Pike County. The application includes minimal information required to ensure proposed programs meet standards, priorities, and requirements of the 7-0-8 Board. Interested parties are invited to submit proposals for projects of any size.  
The Pike County 7-0-8 Board operates under the Community Mental Health Act.  Allocation decisions follow the guidelines and requirements of the Act.
Funding Schedule
May 3, 2022 – Applications Available
June 3, 2022, 3 pm – Applications Due  
June 10, 2022 – Funding Announcements
July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023 – Funding Cycle

Blank applications forms are available at the Pike County Clerk’s office, 121 E Washington St., Pittsfield, IL or by downloading from the website: www.pikecountyil.org. Completed forms must be submitted in person to the Pike County Clerk’s office by 3 pm on June 3rd.
For more information on this funding opportunity: 
Pollee Craven, 217-320-9190
For more information, press only:
Christie Mendenhall, 217-491-3522
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